
Due to new Government regulations the Club is
NOT permitted to open the gaming room before

10am on anyday of the week.
However, we have decided to open everyday at
9.30am to allow access to the cafe and sports

bar.
This impacts on Midweek Pennant Bowls!

You are permitted to enter the members area from
8.30am using your members card to gain access,
however, the doors from the members lounge into

the bowlers cashier bar area will be locked.

This is due to security reasons and we appreciate
your understanding on this matter.

Please do NOT try and gain access through the
main club entrance.

Important Midweek Information

September DidjaNo
Update



September DidjaNo
Update

Information & Pie Night

The BHBR Super Dome Final
Series will be played on
Wednesday the 11th of

September.

Super Dome Series

The Ballarat Highlands Bowls
Region will be conducting the

Super Veterans Day at
Sebastopol Bowling Club on

Thursday the 26th of
September.

BHBR Super Veterans Day

To kick off the season an
information and pie night
will be held at 6pm on the

19th of September
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Happy Hours

A BIG thank you to BMS for donating their
old scoreboards to the SBC, as we have

experienced delays in purchasing new ones
and BMS have been fortunate to purchase

electronic scoreboards through Government
grants. Well done.

Thank You

Happy Hours will be
returning for the upcoming

Pennant Season for your
imbibing pleasure.
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TO THE Fabulous

MEGA DRAW
SEBAS BOWLING CLUB

Mega DrawThe Mega Draw is now capped at
$2,500. That means that it must

either go off on the 12th of
September or the 19th of

September. Draw is at 8.15pm
and you must be here to win.


